## Principal Message 1/26/24

Stevenson Families,

Literacy week was so amazing this year! From flashlights, tents, art and story time with Frozen characters, be on the lookout for pictures on Facebook of our students enjoying this week's activities. Thank you to our Literacy Leadership Team for organizing such fun activities surrounding reading.

Thank you to our Third-Grade families for providing the staff with an amazing lunch from Publix this week. It was so delicious and very much appreciated!

Our amazing Parent Volunteer Group has some upcoming open positions. All interested individuals are asked to click on the link to let us know you are interested in joining the team. <a href="https://forms.gle/WJCAg5DRRMEWxzVv9">https://forms.gle/WJCAg5DRRMEWxzVv9</a> A ballot will then be prepared and sent to all families in April.

Next Friday our PALs/Volunteer meeting will be held at 9:05am in the cafeteria. We also have a PAID Out of Uniform day (Heart Themed) on Friday. Our annual Career Day will be held March 6<sup>th</sup> from 9-11am. Mrs. Tuttle is collecting information from those interested in presenting to our students. Click the link to sign up no later than Feb. 23. <u>Career Day Interest Form (google.com)</u>

Well, that's it for this week. I hope you enjoy your weekend. We'll see you Monday in the car loop!

Sincerely, Mrs. Fleeger

<u>2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com)</u> Stevenson's Calendar of Events - <a href="https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78">https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78</a></u>